
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

24. PROPOSED NEW RIGHT-OF-WAY NAME 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking approval for a right-of-way name for a new subdivision off 

Lower Styx Road.  
 
 The Board resolved that the name “Old Windsor Lane” be approved. 
 
 


